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NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION /300 ERIE BOULEVARD WEST SYRACUSE, N.Y.13202/ TELEPHONE (315) 474-1511

August 23, 1984
(NMP2L 0137)

.

Mr. R. W. Starostecki, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
Division of Project and Resident Programs
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 2
Docket No. 50-410

Dear Mr. Starostecki:

The final report in accordance with 10CFR50.55(e) concerning items
supplied by Tube-Line Corporation will be submitted to the Nuclear Regulatory
Comission by October 1,1984, rather than August 15, 1984. During the
.verif4 cation process, it was determined that the results of the initial
investigation of Category I installations were inconclusive; therefore,
additional investigations were initiated. This information was communicated
to your staff end the extension granted, via a telephone conversation between
Mr. G. Griffith (Nine Mile Point Unit #2, Licensing) and Mr. P. Russ of your
staff on August 8,1984.

Very truly yours,

C

Vice President,
'

Nuclear Engineering & Licensing
3~GG:ja

xc: Director of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington,DC20j55

R. A. Gram, Reside.nt Inspector ? -
,
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